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Date: Wednesday 2nd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers & Pupils, 

 

We are pleased to announce that SAS Academy will be continuing our after school sports 

provision at Oasis Academy Byron. Our clubs will begin the week commencing Monday 21st 

February and will be organised in KS1 & KS2 throughout the week. Both clubs will take place 

outside/inside depending on weather conditions. 

 

Please see the timetable below for a list of the clubs we are offering to the students. 

Wednesday  
 

Thursday 
  

Year 1 & 2 Multi-sports 
 

Year 3 – 6 Multi-sports 

3.20 – 4.20pm 
 

3.20 – 4.20pm 

Week 1 
Week 2  
Week 3  
Week 4 
Week 5  
Week 6 

Football 
Basketball 
Dodgeball 

Cricket 
Tennis 
Hockey 

 

 

All clubs must be booked via our online booking system (https://sas-academy.class4kids.co.uk/) 

Sessions must be booked in termly blocks only and the cost for 6 weeks is £36. More detailed 

information about the clubs can be found online. 

 

Our coaches look forward to meeting all the new faces at Oasis Byron. 

Kind Regards 
 

Mr David Gill & Mr Ben Uzun 

 

SAS Academy Co-Directors 
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